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Dates 

School Closed 

Bank Holiday—Monday, 2nd May 2022  

Polling Day—Thursday, 5th May 2022 

Bank Holiday—Friday, 27th May 2022  

Summer half-term   

Monday, 30th May 2022– Friday 3rd June 2022 

School closed Staff INSET Day - Monday, 6th June 
2022 
 
First Day Back for Pupils—Tuesday 7th June 2022 

Please see the school website for all of the school 

term dates for 2021-2022 and 2022-2023. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome Back to the Summer term! 

I do hope you all had a restful holiday and managed to 

see family. The children have returned happily to school 

and have settled in well. 

There are many exciting activities happening this term. 

There are educational visits to places of interest and a 

variety of after school clubs. Educational visits widen 

children’s experiences and put their learning into      

context. Thank you to all the parents who have given 

their time and volunteered to go on the educational 

visits with the classes.  

The ‘Wellbeing’ focus this week is on Health and the   

relationship it has with mental health. The children have 

explored the benefits of being healthy and the           

importance of a healthy meal and exercise.  Please find 

attached with this newsletter the nutritional value of 

our school meals provided by Caterlink. 

Please remember that next week school will be closed 

on Monday, 2nd May and Thursday, 5th May.  

Have a great Bank Holiday weekend and for those of 

you celebrating Eid on Sunday or Monday, here is      

wishing you ‘Eid Mubarak’.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Sternberg 

Queen’s Jubilee Picnic 

Thursday, 26th May 

After school 

 

International Summer Fair  

Friday, 15th July 2022 

After school 

Available Places at Beecholme 

At present we have availability in all of our classes. 

To maximise financial support from the government, 

it would be beneficial to fill the classes. The more     

pupils we have in the school, the more money we get 

from the government.  

If you know of anyone who would like to join our 

Beecholme Family, please have them contact the 

School Office on 020-8640-4795.  

Class Photos                                 

Tuesday, May 17 2022 

Your child needs to wear their 

school jumper that day. 

 

Spring Craft Fair 

You will be pleased to 

know that the Spring Craft 

fair raised £350. This will go 

towards the cost of buying new books for early   

reading in our school. Thank you so much for your  

generous contributions. 

Look out for more various fundraising activities this 

term to raise more money for Early reading books. 

We would love to raise £3,000 so we have a great 

selection of books to send home to support our        

children’s reading. 


